
GEORGE EASTMAN HOUSE
Rochester 7, N. Y.

December 17, 1952

Mr. Eliot Porter
Route 1, Box 5B
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Eliot:

It is good to hear from you. We will return all of the 
photographs to you just after the holidays if that will 
be satisfactory. Our show of your work has been very 
popular and I am sorry to take it down.

I look forward to seeing your photographs taken in the 
White Mountains.

All best wishes

Yours sincerely.

Beaumont Newhall 
Curator
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An Educational Memorial to George Eastman to Show 
the Progress in the Art and Science of Photography


